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             CONGRATULATIONS  AND 
      GOOD LUCK TO THE GRADUATES! 
 
Even though this year of 2020 is so 
totally different than any other year, we 
are still offering the Bruno Credit Union 
scholarship for our graduates.  Letters 
were sent out to the grads of the Bruno 
School and surrounding area to write an 
essay to say what value the Bruno Credit 
Union is to them and to our community in 
order to apply for the scholarship.  We 

had 2  entries from Bruno and 2 entries 
from the surrounding area.  
 
 Bruno’s winner  this year, was  
KENNEDY WHITE,  for our $500.00 
scholarship and the winner from the 
surrounding area for $500.00 was   
QUINN PROCYSYN. 
 
Each Grade 12 that submitted an essay 
received a $50.00 cheque in the mail.   
 
Your post secondary education  and 
business world may be different than 
what you had anticipated but we are sure 
you will perservere and succeed! 
 
WE WISH THE BEST TO ALL OF THE 
GRADUATES FROM BRUNO AND THE 
SURROUNDING AREA AND LOOK 
FORWARD TO SERVING THEM AS 
YOUNG ADULTS.   

 

The  

   World 

     Is 

Yours 
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Grad Award x 2    
Bruno Golf Club 
Vonda Parks & Recreation 
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        MEMBERDIRECT® 

 

Autodeposit makes managing your 
incoming etransfers a lot less hassle in 
that all deposits you receive get 
deposited automatically into your credit 
union account without having to 
manually accept the etransfer. 
 
How to sign up for autodeposit: 
 

1.  Through your Credit Union Online 
Banking (MemberDirect): 

Once you log in, choose “Interac e-
Transfer” under the “Transfers” tab.  
You’ll be taken to the MemberDirect ® 
Interac e-transfer website where you’ll 
select “Autodeposit” in the menu at the 
top.  Once you register your email 
address with Interac, all etransfers sent 
to that email address will deposit 
automatically to an account of your 
choosing.  You will also get an email 
notification every time an etransfer is 
autodeposited in your account. 
 

2.  Through your Credit Union Mobile 
app: 

Find the Interac e-transfer button, click 
on this and then you will click the 
settings tab in the upper right corner, 
then click Autodeposit.  Once you 
register your email address with Interac, 
all etransfers sent to  that email address 
will deposit automatically to an account 
of your choosing.  You will also get an 
email notification every time an etransfer 

is autodeposted to your account. ****** 

CREDIT UNION  

PANDEMIC PROCEDURES 

 

The Credit Union had closed our office 
on March 18, 2020 to the public and 
reopened on May 19, 2020.   During this 
time, changes have been implemented to 
keep our staff and members safe: 
 
•  No more than 2 members at a time are 
allowed in the teller area.  
•  We would ask everyone to sanitize their 
hands upon entering. 
• If you are feeling ill or currently or 
recently have experienced any symptoms 
of COVID-19, we respectively ask that 
you do not enter our building.  
•  We would ask that you call to make an 
appointment to apply for a loan, credit 
card, open an account, to go into your 
safety deposit box or to do investing. 
• We encourage people to continue to use 
remote access when possible such as 
using the ATM, night deposit, 
website/mobile banking, telephone, mail, 
email so as to limit in-branch traffic. 
 
We are now closed from 12 noon to 1 pm. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and 
understanding during these 
unprecedented times.  If at any time you 
have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact our office.  We are 
here to assist and solve any issues there 
may be. 
                                      

                 

 

           


